
 

Page 1 of 5 
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St. Pius X 
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Council Officers, Directors, Program 
Chairs and Others 

 
Chaplain: Fr. Harry Ledwith .....................885-3573 
Grand Knight: Joe Gulotta .......................296-7086 
Dep. Grand Knight: Joe Mrazik ..............885-0820 
Chancellor: Paul Amanti ..........................749-5599 
Recorder: Bob Brandt...............................721-7630 
Treasurer: Don Kuchynka.........................296-1346 
Fin. Secretary: Dick Goddard...................298-8267 
Advocate: Bob Palomino..........................885-1106 
Warden: Carl Seymour .............................722-1569 
Lecturer: Nick Romano ............................749-5786 
Inside Guard: Ray Scheidel .....................760-8241 
Outside Guard: Tony Cale .......................881-7151 
Outside Guard: Bill Holick ........................885-6122 
Trustee (3 year): Joe Keaney ..................298-8088 
Trustee (2 year): Ron Blanchard ..............296-4331 
Trustee (1 year): Ed Marsh ......................751-0838 

 

Directors/Program Chairs/Others 
Membership: Bob Brandt .........................721-7630 
Program Director: Joe Mrazik..................885-0820 
Church Director: Robert Grell..................298-1119 
Community Director: Carl Seymour ........722-1569 
Council Director/PR: Joe Keaney............298-8088 
Family Director: Tom Eagan....................751-2560 
Youth Director:  Don Kuckynka ...............296-1346 
Vocations: Dennis Ranke.........................885-8145 
McGivney Guild: Joe Kerns .....................721-4991 
Newsletter: Bob Messenger .....................290-8671 
Photos/Scrapbook: Bob Messenger........290-8671 
District Deputy: Pete Karculias................722-7093 
Field Agent: Jim McCabe.........................795-9708 
Chapter President: Don Kelch .................546-3563 
Retention: Bob Palomino..........................885-1106 
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Special points of 

interest: 
The list of Council 
Officers, Directors, 
Program Chairs and 
others will be published 
quarterly.  Print this page 
or keep your printed copy 
handy for reference to the 
officers should you need 
their name or phone 
number. 
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COUNCIL 10762 SERVICE PROGRAM ACTIVITIES 
2006/2007 

 
 
CHURCH  ( Bob Grell) 
 
Rosary Sunday  - Ranke 
Parish Communion Breakfast – Ranke 
RSVP (Vocations) - Ranke 
Paul Navarette Fund - Goddard 
Retreats - Ranke 
Fellowship Square Mass Set Up - Marino 
Religious Appreciation Luncheon- 
Keep Christ in Christmas - Grell 
Donut Sales - Chap 
Pancake Breakfast - Seymour 
Mass Cards  - Ranke 
Parish Improvements- Keaney 
 
COUNCIL  (Joe Keaney)   
 
Host 2d & 3d Degree - Goddard 
Meeting 50/50 - Scheidel 
PGK Appreciation Dinner - Gulotta 
Officer Installation - Gulotta 
Knight of Month/Year - Gulotta 
Council Directory - Goddard 
Good of The Order - Romano 
Public Relations - Guest Speakers - Keaney 
Council Newsletter - Messenger 
Pre-Christmas Social- Eagan 
State Council Ads - Messenger 
Relief Funds - Gulotta 
Member Services (Awards, Badges, Caps, 
     Shirts, Jackets) - Seymour                                                                            
 
COMMUNITY –(Carl Seymour) 
 
Developmentally Disabled (Tootsie Roll Drive) - 
Mrazik 
Lunch for Homeless - Romano 
Blood Drive - Anton 
Tucson March for Life - Ranke 
Flea Market - Chap 
Recycle Program - Romano 

Golf Tournament (Scholarships) - Keaney 
New Years Eve Party - Eagan 
St Patrick’s Party - Seymour 
Chocolat Festival - Keaney 
State Raffle – Gulotta 
Organ Donor Promotion- 
Transport Elderly- 
Project Hospitality- 
Special Olympics- 
 
YOUTH-( Don Kuchynka) 
 
Basketball Free Throw - Eagan 
St Joseph Youth Camp - Kuchynka 
Youth Exchange Activities - Kuchynka 
Essay Contest - Kuchynka 
Squire Program -Karculias 
Scouting Support - 
Ulster Project Support  - 
Youth Ministry Appreciation Party - Rother 
Knights of Columbus Soccer Challenge - 

 
FAMILY (Tom Eagan) 
 
Annual “Family Open House”- Eagan 
Night at Ball Park - Blanchard 
Family Picnic  - Eagan 
Christmas Breakfast with Santa-Eagan 
Ladies Appreciation Luncheon-Kerns 
Family of Month/Year- Gulotta 
Gaslight Theater- Goddard 
Cards & Flowers (Sick Members & Family)- 
           Hennelly 
 
VOCATIONS – Deacon Ranke 
PROGRAM DIRECTOR - Joe Mrazik 
 

 

A few positions are vacant above.  Contact the service program director to volunteer to make a difference in 

our council and get involved.  You are needed and can make a difference!   
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Standing Committees  2006-2007 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Admission Committee         
                                             
Paul Amanti (Chair)               
Dick Goddard (Fin/Sec)       
Joe Gulotta (GK) 
Bob Brandt (Membership)   
Joe Keaney (PGK)               
Nick Romano (PGK) 
Bob Palomino (Retention) 
Joe Mrazik (DGK)   
 
Retention Committee 
Bob Palomino (Chair) 
Joe Keaney 
Ron Blanchard 
Ed Marsh 
Dick Goddard                  
 
Ceremonials   
Dick Goddard  
 
 
 

Council Historian 
Augie Gustilo 
 
Sick & Welfare (Cards & Flowers) 
 Jerry Hennelly 
 
Memorials/Survivor’s Assistance 
 Deacon Ranke 
 

Fr McGivney Guild 
 Joe Kerns 
 

 Chapter Delegates 
 Joe Gulotta 
 Joe Mrazik 
  Alternates 
 Paul Amanti 
 Joe Keaney 
Dick Goddard  
 

 

Calendar of Events 

 

July 2 – Blood Drive 

July 4 – Independence Day 

July 8 – Lunch Making for the Homeless 

July 8 – Installation of Officers 

July 22 – Award of June Knight of the Month 
and Family of the Month 

 

Knight Meeting Times 

Regular Business Meeting:  2
nd

 Thursday  
Business/Social Meeting: 4

th  
Thursday  

Fourth Degree Meeting: 3
rd

 Thursday 
             Location:                    Hopi Room 
             Time:                          7:30 PM 
 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) 2

nd
 Monday 

   Location          Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time:                                    7:30 PM 
 
“Come to the meetings, I guarantee that they 
will only be one hour long!” 
 
GK Joe Gulotta  
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Trimming Down The Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anelli, Peter 
Aultman, Angela 
Donnelly, Frank 
Dugan, Ginnie 

Dugan, Art 
Grell, Bob 

Henrich, Larry 
Hinderer, Lori 

Holick, Bill 

Klaum, Susan 
Madden, Rick 
Maurice, Terry 
Mrazik, Joe Jr. 
Pieper, Harold 

Robles, Leo 
To add or remove someone from this 

list, contact Deacon Dennis Ranke, 

885-8145 or GK Gulotta 296-7086 or 

email: tusonjoe@cox.net. 

Prayer Intentions 

A prayer for healing 

Dear God, we place our worries in Your hands.  We place our sick in Your care and humbly ask that You restore 
Your Servants to health again.  Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge Your holy will and know that 
whatsoever You do, You do for the love of us.  Amen. 

Grand Knight’s  

Question and Answer Forum 

Each month I will collect your 
email questions, questions you 
direct to me via phone and in 
person.   I will answer your 
questions via email or letter if 
necessary.  To email your 
questions to me, send them to 
tucsonjoe@cox.net.  You can 
catch me at one of the 
meetings or I am usually 
around the church for the 5:00 

P.M. mass on Saturday and 
you can sometimes catch me 
there. 
I look forward to either 
answering your questions or 
pointing you towards those 
that might have a better 
answer than me.♦ 
 
Joe Gulotta 
 

I am getting ready to cook up the 

answers for you right now!! 

We are trimming down the 
newsletter so that you can get 
the information you need and 
be able to get right to the heart 
of what is happening in our 
council quickly.  We also are 
trying to reduce costs and 
administrative overhead in 
producing our monthly 
newsletter to you.   

Some of the things that we 
have eliminated are: 

 

• The birthday list each 
month 

• List of service 
programs 

• List of Standing 
Committees. 

If you feel that we have 
eliminated something that you 
truly miss seeing, let me know 
and we will consider putting it 
back into the newsletter in the 
future.  New members will be 
given copies of those lists at 
the admissions committee 
review. 

 
 

 



 

K of C Newsletter – Volume I, Issue I Page 5 of 5 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

"Congratulations" 
To 

Ray Scheidel 
Knight of the Month for June 2006 

 

Joe and Joan Keaney 
Family of the Month for June 2006 

 

Presentations to be made at our 22 July Meeting.......join us. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincere Appreciation 

 

JIM BYRNE 
For your dedication and 

Commitment as a Knight 

1941 - 2006 
 

A plaque was presented to Brother Jim Byrne by District Deputy Peter Karculias…                  

Congratulations, Brother Jim for 65 years of dedication as a Knight of Columbus. 



 

 


